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RSV and COVID-19 Vaccines Available 
 

Respiratory virus season is here, and it is important to stay up to date on preventive vaccinations. The 

Monroe County Health Department (MCHD) currently has a limited supply of respiratory syncytial 

virus (RSV) vaccine and updated COVID-19 vaccine.  Available vaccines include Abrysvo for RSV and 

the 2024-2025 Spikevax for COVID-19.  

The Abrysvo vaccine protects against lower respiratory tract disease caused by RSV in individuals 60 
years of age and older, as well as pregnant people between 32-36 weeks gestation.  
 

The 2024-2025 Spikevax COVID-19 vaccine protects against COVID-19 caused by the SARS-CoV-2 
virus. MCHD has a limited stock available for individuals ages 12 years and older.  
 
Appointments are required, so please call in advance to schedule. Insurance is required at the time of 

the appointment.  Please bring a copy of your insurance card.  Schedule an appointment by calling 

608-269-8666. 

Follow the Monroe County Health Department Facebook page for updates and reminders.  
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